Soura, Christian

Mark Binkley <MWB86@SCDMH.ORG>
John Magill <JHMO3@SCDMH.ORG>
10/1/2013 9:23:05 AM

RE: DMH Budget Request

Thanks — | just got his voicemail a moment ago.

Will these changes be reflected in your decision packages and PBF submission by the end of the day today?
We’re supposed to start receiving the agencies’ FY 2014-15 budget requests from the State Budget Division tonight. |
just want to be sure we keep track of the versions over there. Thanks.

CLS

Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff

(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

From: Mark Binkley [mailto:MWB86@SCDMH.ORG]
Sent: Tuesday, October 01, 2013 9:21 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Cc: John Magill

Subject: DMH Budget Request

Christian—

John asked me to make you aware of the decision to significantly increase the Sustainability item in the agency’s
budget request.

Let me know if you have any questions.

--Mark
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THIS COMMUNICATION AND DESTROY OR DELETE ALL COPIES OF THIS COMMUNICATION
AND ALL ATTACHMENTS.


mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:MWB86@SCDMH.ORG
mailto:JHM03@SCDMH.ORG

